
 
December 15, 2020  
 
Re: Homer Jay Simpson (Applicant) 

MSC999999999999 
  EXPEDITE REQUEST FOR I-765 APPLICATION FOR EMPLOYMENT 

AUTHORIZATION BASED ON “SEVERE FINANCIAL LOSS TO 
COMPANY OR INDIVIDUAL” 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
My name is Marjorie Jacqueline ("Marge") Simpson.  I am writing this letter in support 
of Homer Simpson’s request to expedite the processing of his Employment 
Authorization Document (EAD) due to “severe financial loss to company or 
individual". 
 
My husband Homer Simpson’s I-485 Application and I-765 application were filed on 
October 15, 2020, along with the I-130 petition I filed on his behalf. (MSC999999999999) 
 
Our household bills amount to approximately $3,500 per month.  I am primarily a 
homemaker but I have recently had to take on a part time job at a bakery.  I earn 
approximately $1,500 per month.  We rely on our savings to cover the difference. It is 
increasingly difficult for me to pay for all of our bills monthly.  

Homer has a job offer from the Springfield Nuclear Power Plan for the position of 
nuclear safety inspector.  If he is unable to accept this position and begin working by 
January 15, 2021, he and I will experience severe financial loss as I will be unable to pay 
for our household bills on my salary alone and our savings account is dwindling.  Our 
recent bills are enclosed with this letter as corroborating proof of our unsustainable 
financial burden.  Our savings account statement is enclosed for your review as well.  

For the above reasons, I respectfully request that my husband Homer Simpson’s EAD 
be expedited as if he is unable to accept employment by January 15, 2021, we will suffer 
severe financial loss.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Marjorie Jacqueline Simpson 


